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Interstate 95 traffic detours and pacing for Overland Bridge sign installation 

 

Jacksonville – Interstate 95 northbound and southbound will have detours and traffic pacing 

operations to allow construction crews to install directional overhead signs as part of the 

Overland Bridge project, nightly from March 26-29 and again from April 2-6 from 10 p.m. to 5 

a.m., weather permitting. Police from the Jacksonville Sheriff’s Office will assist with directing 

and managing traffic. 

  

Scheduled overnight traffic operations will affect motorists on the following dates: 

 

March 26-27 – Interstate 95 southbound detours:  

Motorists on Interstate 95 southbound will take the San Marco Boulevard exit off the Fuller 

Warren Bridge onto Gary Street and will make a left onto San Marco Boulevard, a right onto 

Prudential Drive, then a right onto the Interstate 95 southbound access ramp. See attached Map A. 

 

March 28-29 – Interstate 95 northbound pacing operation: 

Motorists traveling Interstate 95 northbound may experience delays associated with traffic 

pacing operations beginning south of J. Turner Butler Boulevard to Park Street on the Fuller 

Warren Bridge. Traffic pacing is when law enforcement will be present in all travel lanes driving 

at a reduced speed from south of J. Turner Butler Boulevard, to provide construction crews with 

the opportunity to install overhead signage without fully stopping traffic on the interstate. 

 

April 2-6 – Interstate 95 northbound collector-distributor detour: 

Motorists on Interstate 95 northbound traveling to downtown using the Acosta or Main Street 

bridges will be detoured to the Park Street off ramp, then will need to turn left on Park Street and 

make another left onto the Interstate 95 southbound on ramp to the Fuller Warren Bridge, then 

exit Interstate 95 southbound using the San Marco Boulevard ramp to San Marco Boulevard 

where they will make a left turn to reconnect to either the Acosta or Main Street bridges. See 

attached Map B. 

 

Up-to-date lane closure information is available on the project website at: 

www.i95overlandbridge.com.  

 

 

 

 

http://www.i95overlandbridge.com/
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Map A – Interstate 95 southbound detour 

 
 

Map B – Interstate 95 northbound detour 
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